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Hi All: 

It was great to see you at the Core Team meeting yesterday. I wanted to share this study on the efficacy 

of utilizing SACR – Self-Advocacy and Conflict Resolution training program. In particular, I would point 

you to the appendices, which contain a lot of great role-play scenarios and other helpful language and 

techniques around advocating for accommodations with youth: 

Effects Of A Self-Advocacy Intervention On The Ability Of High School Students With High Incidence 

Disabilities To Advocate For Academic Accommodations (illinoisstate.edu) 

https://ir.library.illinoisstate.edu/cgi/viewcontent.cgi?article=1582&context=etd
https://ir.library.illinoisstate.edu/cgi/viewcontent.cgi?article=1582&context=etd

